Paul White

From:

Sent: 26 March 2014 12:15

To: LDF Consultation

Subject: LDF representation

Attachments: CSPDCommentForm_Feb2014 (Final).docx

[ herewith attach my representations regarding the Core Strategy Development Plan Document.
I would also like to comment that in general | consider the way the core strategy draft document has been
prepared and the way representations are required to be presenied. to be extremely complicated and off-
putting for the general public.In this regard I consider the document barely complies with the duty to co-
operate.
Regards,

de Siqueira



